
 

 

 

 

 

Agenda Memorandum 

 

Contact:  

Clif Custer 

Subject: 

Waste Connections Contract Extension  

Summary:  

Richwood needs to extend the contractual agreement with Waste Connections in order to 

maintain solid waste services or move forward with rebidding solid waste services. 

Background Information:  

The initial term of Richwood’s Service Contract with Waste Connections that began September 

1st of 2023 will end on August 31st of 2025. Within the “Terms of Agreement” section of the 

contract, Richwood has the option to renew the service for two one-year periods.   

Issue:  

None 

Fiscal Impact:  

None 

Recommendation:  

Motion to extend the current contractual agreement with Waste Connections for one year 

beginning on September 1st, 2025. 


